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PE days Key Dates

We read lots of amazing books with the children in 5
KS1. Our ‘recommended reading list’ consists of books [ "o <==8[l  Below states what day your child's PE day is. On this day Date Event
children should come to school dressed in their PE Rit.

that we read in every class in KS1. If you are looking
for books to read at home with your children, this list Y1F Tuesdays and Thursdays

is a great place to start.

Thursday 6th

kD
March World Book Day

YI1TL Tuesdays and Thursdays

Y1/2D Mondays and Thursdays Parent Maths
Tuesday 11th
workshop—

Y2M Mondays and Thursdays March
3:30pm

e - \f—-

Y2B Wednesdays and Fridays

Friday 21st

March Comic Relief

InStagram Final 2 k Pop up bakery
tnat S WeeRS | dates TBC,

mbpsks 1
Friday 28th Last day of term

Contact Details Please keep an eye on
Parent Mail for any up

Mermaid Cerri Bumnell

The Boy Who Could Do What He Liked David Baddiel MI'S Bri. s: Sbriggs@chorustrust Org
A—‘ .
The Owl Who Was Afraid of the Dark Jill Tomlinson co .lng events

The Highway Rat R Donchisges Miss Flower: mflower@chorustrust.org

Ellie and the Cat Malorie Blackman Mrs Dodd: kdodd@chorustrust.org

Giraffes Can't Dance Gdes Andeae

Mrs Turner: lturner@chorustrust.org

Odd Dog Out Rob Biddolph
Pink Is For Boys Robb Pearlman Miss Marrison: kmarrison@chorustrust.org

ddischiguer. b sl Mrs Locking: vlocking@chorustrust.org
Sam Wu & Not Afraid of Ghosts Kevin & Kate Tsang )
Gerald the Giraffe and Friends Mike Callaghan @@ Chorus
VOV VIV VPOV VPV "V el Education Trust




[MALIN BRIDGE| )

NG : Chorus
@ M Education Trust

This half term we will be exploring the brilliance of bread. We will be tasting bread from different parts of the
world and using what we find to create our own delicious recipes. We are then going to learn the skills kneaded
(that was a bread pun not a spelling mistake) to make bread from scratch, review our first attempts to improve

the taste and look, before making our final loaves.

We are going to celebrate the end of this unit by opening our own pop up bakery for parents and carers towards

the end of the half term (you will receive an email with more details specific to your child’s class).

In English, the children will be writing instructions that they can follow to make their own bread. We will be

focusing on using adverbs of time, capital letters and full stops.

In maths, the year 1s will be revisiting place value to further hone their skills before moving onto volume and

capacity.

The year 2s will be moving to looking at fractions using a variety of resources and bar models. Keep an eye out

for further details on our Parent Maths workshop that will be taking place this half term where you can find out

all about how we teach Maths in KS1 and ways to further support your child.

( Home Learning \

Please continue to read with your child as frequently as

possible (ideally 3 to 5 times per) week and complete the
weekly maths homework sheet.

Again, we completely understand that everyone has
individual circumstances and that this may not always be

possible.




